Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – special educational needs
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. How many children with special educational needs (SEN)- including both children on SEN support and students with EHCP's - at (i) primary and (ii) secondary school level have not been placed in another mainstream or specialist school within 4 months of a permanent exclusion. In your response, please make clear separately how many children were on an EHC plan and how many were on SEN support. Please report the figures separately for the following academic years: 
1. 2017-18 

2. 2018-19

3. 2019-20 to date

 
 Answer:
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Academic Year (year of perm ex)
	Special Educational Needs (SEN)
	Educational Health & Care Plan (EHCP)

	
	Permanently Excluded
	Permanently Excluded

	
	Primary
	Secondary
	Primary
	Secondary

	1. 2017-18 
	0
	0
	0
	0

	2. 2018-19
	0
	0
	1*
	0

	3. 2019-20 to date
	0
	0
	0
	0


*In this case, a place in a specialist school was immediately available but the parent declined the provision.

2. Of the total number of primary and secondary school children who were permanently excluded, how many of these children later went on to secure an EHC plan after their permanent exclusion. Please make clear in your response how many of these children had previously been on SEN support. Please report the figures for the following years:

1. 2017-18

2. 2018-19

3. 2019-20 to date

	Academic Year (year of perm ex)
	Secured an EHCP - SEN prior to the perm ex
	Secured an EHCP - not SEN prior to perm ex

	
	Permanently Excluded
	Permanently Excluded

	
	Primary
	Secondary
	Primary
	Secondary

	1. 2017-18 
	3
	5
	0
	0

	2. 2018-19
	4
	1
	0
	0

	3. 2019-20 to date
	1
	2
	0
	0


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
